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Joint Response to Trainee Bursary Amount and Cost of living increases  

This statement is a joint statement by the National Association of Principal Educational 

Psychologists Executive group, the Division of Educational and Child Psychology, British 

Psychological Society and the Educational Psychology National Training Providers.  

We acknowledge that the current situation is extremely challenging for some Trainee Educational 

Psychologists (TEPs) and that solutions need to be found quickly to support current cohorts.  

The issues of TEP remuneration and conditions of service on placement are linked to a broader set 

of complex challenges across the EP training route as an entire system. The recent workforce 

survey by Warwick university should, longer term, support a review of the


